
Christine Dwyer 
163 Raheen Park 
Ballyfermot 
Dublin 1Q 

Office of Licensing and Guidance 
Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) 
P.O.Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
Wexford 

14'h October 2005 

__ _ _  D-ear Sir .or Madam - _ -  

I t  

I live at the above address with my children and am very worried about the decision to set ' I 

up a Waste Collection Depot in the vicinity of Labre Park. This is because we already 
have a waste collection facility on the Killeen Road and as a result we are persecuted 
with rates and other vermin. The Killeen Rd depot is a direct line between the proposed 
new facility and our estate. I think this would build a natural trail between the three 
locations and I therefore wish to lodge my objection to the new proposal and to Dublin 
City Council's application for a waste licence. 

Yours Respectfully 

Christine Dwyer 
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